## EAST LOS ANGELES COLLEGE

Monte E. Perez, Ph.D. Interim President



January 29, 2025

Chiung-Sally Chou, Ph.D.
Executive Director
AJ Wang Foundation Scholarship Fund
P.O. Box 3081
Cerritos, CA 90703
info@ajwangfoundation.org

## Dear Dr. Chou:

Thank you so much for your generous support of two East Los Angeles College students for the Spring semester 2024-25. Your Foundation's generosity truly makes a difference in the lives of ELAC students. Our college Financial Aid Manager, Ms. Lindy Fong, or her staff will contact you to help verify the enrollment units for each scholarship recipient.

Often times, scholarships are the difference between whether or not a person is able to complete a college education. The cost of fees, books and materials, and living expenses are daunting for many of our students who rely on financial aid, grants and student loans to help them achieve their educational goals. Once again, thank you for supporting the students of East Los Angeles College.

Sincerely,

Monte E. Perez, Ph.D.

Interim President

East Los Angeles College

perezme@elac.edu